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22 January 2015

Due to the effective date of the scheme of arrangement for the cash acquisition of Mecom Group being
extended to between 26 January 2015 and 20 February 2015, FTSE advises that the below notice
released on 20 January 2015 has been withdrawn.

Mecom Group will remain in FTSE indices until further notice.

Previous notice can be accessed via: Mecom Group (UK): Constituent Deletion (FTSE UK Index Series)
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